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RATIONALE: 
 
The Board recognizes that students, staff and others in district schools should be 
protected from the spread of head lice. Although head lice are not a disease, they are an 
inconvenience to students, schools and parents. 
 
POLICY: 
 
Students, staff and others in School District No. 92 schools should be protected from the 
spread of head lice. 
 
 


